


Twenty years ago, Fairport Baptist Homes took 
a bold step when we transitioned to a household 
model of care—one so unusal, some naysayers 
predicted it would be our swan song.

But the transition was enormously successful; 
leaders in senior care from around the world visited 
to learn from us and find out how they could adapt 
this model in their own communities.

We aren’t resting on our laurels, though! We’re 
constantly evolving, improving, always keeping 

residents’ needs first. We know that quality of life 
is just as important as quality of care, and we take 
pride in the fact that we acknowledge the full range 
of our residents’ interests rather than just their 
medical needs. 

We’ve created a uniquely vibrant community where 
our staff serves as loving, caring guardians for 
our residents.  In that spirit, we are improving our 
public spaces, and making our common areas, 
inside and out, every bit as warm and welcoming as 
our households.

Our Vision
We are raising $1.5 
million to transform 
our lobby into an 
open and inviting 
first floor common 
area to encourage 
social interaction and 
promote community. 



Why are we making these changes?  How will they 
impact our residents and their families and caregivers?
•	 Increased space for social gatherings and events means our 

residents and their families will have even more opportunities 
to visit, stay in touch, and maintain the relationships that keep 
everyone connected and in good health.

•	 Our new front patio’s (not one, but two of them!) will provide 
ample opportunity for fresh air and sunshine—two of the best 
“therapies” we know of!

•	 The new front entrance and portico will make it much easier for 
residents to come and go, safe and dry, whether it be to a family 
event, a doctor’s appointment, or lunch out with a friend.  No 
more looking out the window on a rainy day and saying, “never 
mind…who wants to go out in that?”  

Safe access, shelter from the elements, space to socialize and visit 
and keep those family connections strong—it’s all here.  The plans 
have been made: the only thing missing is you!

Get involved today! Simply contact Deb Howe Allen at the Fairport 
Baptist Homes Foundation (585-388-2324 or dallen1@fbhcm.org ) 
to learn how you can be a part of this exciting new project! 

We graciously accept gifts of appreciated securities and would be 
happy to speak with you about other giving options.

Groundbreaking is scheduled for Fall 2018, 
with a tentative opening date a year later. 

Making A Difference In Daily Life
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